








 5.2  CRWP do not endorse the proposed changes and content of CSO’s and provide 
 further instruction in this regard to the Procurement Manager. 

 6.0  Planned Changes in Procurement Legislation 

 6.1  The new Procurement Act 2023 is anticipated to come into force in October 2024. 
 This will require a number of changes to be incorporated into CSOs to reflect the 
 requirements that are captured under the new Procurement Act 2023 going forward 
 and those requirements that will still sit under PCR2015. It is anticipated that a full 
 review and rewrite of CSOs will be required due to the number of changes being 
 made, transparency and contract management requirements to be met. At this time 
 full guidance on the implementation is limited and therefore is unable to be 
 incorporated within this refresh of CSOs. Regular training is continuing to be 
 undertaken by Procurement and Legal on information available. 

 Contact Officer: Matthew Sanham, Head of Finance and Procurement 
 Reporting to: Chris Blundell, Director of Corporate Services - Section 151 

 Annex List 

 Annex 1 Contract Standing Orders 

 Background Papers 

 Corporate Consultation 

 Finance:  N/A 
 Legal: Ingrid Brown (Head of Legal and Democracy & Monitoring Officer)

mailto:ingrid.brown@thanet.gov.uk

